
 
 

Important information for parents & carers regarding school 

uniform purchases during lockdown.  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Due to the Government lockdown our store will be closed.  

However, school uniform items will be available to purchase 

online  

https://www.jwsports.net/ 

WE ARE OPEN LATE THIS EVENING WEDNESDAY TILL 8PM.  

If you're struggling due to the current circumstances we are 

offering free delivery in the local area. Please click on the 

'collect from store' option and add your delivery address in the 

correct box and call us if you need any help with anything or 

advice on sizing.  

Tel: 01243 860266 

Please bear in mind that items especially bespoke items (i.e. 

The Prebendal School & Slindon College) can take approx 2 

weeks to process.  

Appreciating your custom, stay safe and well. 

With all our best wishes, Jon & all the team @JW Sports. 

https://www.jwsports.net/

